
Armstrong/Roach Team 2024/2025

Dear Third Grade Students and Parents,

Welcome to third grade at Donovan Elementary School. It is a brand new year and
third grade is going to be very exciting! You will learn a lot of new and interesting
things, so dust off your thinking caps and come ready to begin our adventures.

The following is our supply list for this school year:

● Water bottle with spill-proof lid
● 2 Composition notebooks
● 2 spiral notebooks ( 1 green and 1 yellow)
● 2 pocket folders - no prongs (one each of blue and yellow)
● Scissors
● Crayons (2 boxes of 24 count)
● Colored pencils
● Expo Dry erase markers - not black (1 pack of four thick chisel tip)
● 4 - highlighters (different colors)
● 3 Dozen sharpened #2 pencils
● Pencil bag (no boxes please)
● Glue sticks (8)
● Earbuds or headphones in a ziplock bag marked with your child’s name
● 1 box of tissues
● 1 Container of Clorox Wipes
● boys - 1 box ziploc sandwich bags girls - 1 box gallon ziploc bags

We look forward to a great year of working together! See you soon!!

Mrs. Armstrong (math/science) Mrs. Roach (language arts/social studies)
armstrong.pam@lebanonschools.org roach.sandra@lebanonschools.org

Scan the QR codes to listen to your teachers reading stories to you.


